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PHONICS Year 1 

Phonics for Year 1 is the week beginning 13th June and any children who didn’t pass this in Year 1 have to 
re-sit during this week as well.  

Certificate Winners The following children have been recognised for all their hard work. They all really enjoyed having 
their lunch with Mrs Hyams, Mr Tolmie and Mrs Lancaster. 
Rec: Charlotte Lo, Joe Ashmore, Abigail Shorrock, Darcy-Mae Ashton-Degnan Year 1: Erin Young,  
Harrison Middleton, Jacob Carline, Rudi Gardner, Logan Wray-Holmes Year 2: Sophie Lumb, Rihannon Wright,  
Mazie Halloran, Isla Howarth, Olivia Greenwood Year 3:  Alexandra Pearson, Harry Thorpe, Bode Foster,  
Omar Bel Bachir, Usman Butt Year 4:  Henry Dilley, Jaeda Sharman, Sonny Howarth, Jenson Rankin, Lewis Stead,  
Ross Cameron, Jessica Lumb, William Shand Year 5: Sulayman Bel Bachir, Alana Bolton, Jack Bromley, Max Hughes  
Year 6: Emily Beasley, Bremner Hopwood, Lydia Buxton, Keirah Hodgson, Emily Bickerdyke. 

Head Teacher Certificate Winners  

Nursery: Hannah Tolan Reception: Darcey Morgan Year1: Charlie Parker Year 2: Francesca Wade 

Year 3: Olivia Gelder Year 4: Amelia Wade Year 5: Thomas Ward Year 6: Rebekah Duke 

We have had a very hard half term with both Year 2 and Year 6 SAT’s taking place. The 

children have taken this all in their stride and we are very proud of them all. 

You will no doubt have noticed a change to the Hill Top logo. As from 1st June, we are  

officially a Member of the Leodis Academies Trust and will be known as Hill Top Primary Academy. 

As I am writing this I am awaiting Yorkshire signs who are coming out to replace the existing Leeds Authority 

signs with new ones. We have decided to go with a red and grey theme as this is in-keeping with our school  

uniform colours. Becoming an Academy, from Parents and children point of view, will mean little difference in 

the day to day running of the school. Most of the changes affect work behind the scenes with us being able to 

save money through ‘bulk buying’ and purchasing different services through the Authority at a reduced cost as 

a Trust rather than as individual schools. We will be able to share even more of the expertise across the 

schools which benefits everyone. 

 

School Uniform September 2016 

As you know there are to be some minor changes to our school uniform from September 2016  

The uniform will be as follows: 

  Grey Trousers, skirt, pinafore dress (Not black or charcoal grey) 

  White shirt or white blouse (Not polo shirts) 

  Red knitted cardigan or jumper (No sweatshirts or fleeces) 

  School tie (Available from Uniform Centre Morley) 

  White socks or grey tights for girls. Grey socks may be worn with trousers 

         (No red or black tights) 

  Grey socks for boys  

  Summer uniform remains the same—red & white checked dresses 

  Black school shoes (not trainer style shoes) 

PE Kit — Red round neck t-shirt and black shorts 

  Plain black track suit 

  Plain trainers—no bright colours. (Some classes may require plain black pumps but  

  individual teachers will advise at the start of the year) 


